
  

 

ONEIDA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
 

 

 

 
    

   

Grady M. Hartman 

Sheriff 

Daniel L. Hess 

Chief Deputy 

2000 East Winnebago Street 

Rhinelander, WI. 54501 
Telephone: (715) 361-5100 

Fax: (715) 361-5112 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
For Immediate Release – Tuesday, December 20 

 

On Wednesday, December 14, 2022, the School District of Rhinelander contacted the Oneida County 

Sheriff’s Office reporting vandalism at Central School in the City of Rhinelander.  A male juvenile was 

identified after the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office posted images of the suspects on social media (Facebook).   

That juvenile was taken into custody and admitted to the vandalism.  

 

The Oneida County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by the Rhinelander Police Department during this 

investigation.  Any questions regarding this incident can be directed to Captain Tyler Young (715)361-5100. 

 

**END** 

 


